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Subject: 2021 FRLC: Thank You & Survey Request
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 3:17:59 PM


Dear 2021 Future Research Leaders (FRLs),
 
NIH's Chief Officer for Scientific Workforce Diversity (COSWD) Office and the Intramural Research
Program (IRP) are pleased that you participated in the Virtual 2021 Future Research Leaders
Conference (FRLC). We would like to extend our thanks to you for your commitments to science
and inclusive excellence. We are committed to continuing to support you and improving the FRLC
program.
 
We have therefore created a short feedback survey with the purposes of understanding your FRLC
experience, how we can further support you, and how we can enhance the program in the future. 
 
We would greatly value your taking this opportunity to provide your views on the FRLC. Your
perspectives are critical for us to best support your needs in pursuing NIH opportunities, as well as
those of future FRLs. 
 
The survey will take only about 10 minutes, depending on how many comments you wish to make.
Your responses will not be associated with your name and no other identifying information is
requested.
 
Please submit your survey responses by [date, one week from request]. If you have any questions
about the survey, please contact Christy Ley, at christy.ley@nih.gov. 
 


Please click the following link to access the 2021 FRLC Feedback Survey: [survey link]


On behalf of the COSWD and IRP, thank you for taking the time to share your views and experience.


Best regards,
Charlene
 
Charlene E. Le Fauve, Ph.D. 
she/her/hers


Senior Advisor to the Chief Officer for Scientific Workforce Diversity 


Acting Communications Lead
NIH | OD | Chief Officer for Scientific Workforce Diversity
1 Center Drive, Suite 316             
Rockville, MD 20892
office & FAX: (301) 402-9629    
charlene.lefauve@nih.gov


Visit the NIH Scientific Workforce Diversity Website 
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